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17th March 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
I wanted to thank you for your overwhelming generosity regarding Bridgemere 
CofE Primary School's Ukraine Appeal. Our collection has been delivered to the 
school and on Friday staff and parents of Bridgemere will be transporting it all 
to the depot in Northwich. By Saturday everything that has been collected will 
be on its way to the Ukraine border. The efforts of staff and parents at 
Bridgemere has been incredible and I'm very proud that Highfields were able 
to support them. The response from all schools has been amazing. At the time 
this photograph was taken there were still 5 schools who hadn't yet dropped 
off their collections so I can only imagine what their hall will look like once all 
the collections are in.  
 
A huge thank you to Mrs Middleton (headteacher of Bridgemere) for organising 
this, and once again a huge thank you to you all for supporting the cause.  
 
Simon 
 


